
Bethel Prayer Concerns 
   Sunday, February 27, 2022 

 

 

 

Shirley Swindler; 

Clay Landers. 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER OF THE DAY  
Lord Jesus Christ be our light in this new day. 

Let our lives reflect your glory, 

our words show forth your goodness, 

and our actions shine with your grace; 

in your holy name we pray.  Amen. 

 

 

 

 
Look at Luke 9:35: “This is my Son, my Chosen; listen to Him!” 

Where have you heard words like these before in the Gospels? 

(Hint: see Luke 3:22) 

Where have you heard words like these in your own life? 

When have you had a strong sense of being chosen, claimed, and 

called by God?  How have you responded? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL UPDATE 
Good News!  Bethel Sunday school will resume Sunday, March 6th 

There will be classes for all ages.  We are excited to offer a new class 

for young adults.  Chelsi Doss will be returning to the nursery during 

Sunday school and worship services.  Welcome back Chelsi!   

A member of the Study Team will be in the gathering area March 6 to 

answer any questions about the various classes and room assignments 

for these classes.  We hope to see you there! 

 

SHE'S BACK!  LYRIC AND FRIENDS TAKE TWO!! 
A duet flute recital will be presented on Sunday, March 6 at 7:00pm 

in the sanctuary at Bethel.  The artists are two rising young flutists 

in the world of music who forged a bond when both were students at 

the prestigious Interlochen Music Academy as high schoolers.  They 

developed not only a lifelong friendship but a performance chemistry 

in tandem that is exciting and palpable! Bethel's own Lyric Rivera 

recently graduated from the Oberlin Conservatory of Music. Her good 

friend, Ipek Karataylioglu from Istanbul, Turkey, is in her fourth year 

at the Juilliard School in NYC in the studio of Robert Langevin. You 

are warmly welcomed to come enjoy the extraordinary music making 

of this lovely, young dynamic duo!     

 

AARP Tax-Aide is providing free tax preparation at the Kingston 

Community Center on Tuesdays for low to moderate income 

taxpayers.  Appointments are required and can be made by calling the 

community center. 

Also, for this year only, charitable contributions can be deducted 

without itemizing your deductions.  The limits are $300 for single 

taxpayers and $600 for a joint return. 

 

FOOD COLLECTION 
For the month of March our focus foods are Canned Fruit & 

Applesauce.  These and other non-perishable food items can be 

brought in through-out the month and placed in the yellow collection 

boxes in the Gathering Area.  Thank you for supporting our local food 

pantry efforts to help needy families in our community. 


